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SATALLITE DISH  

NOTICE  

 
Homeowners who have satellite dishes will be without service during the re-roofing of 

your building.  Capital Construction will reset the dish to the best of their ability, 

however if you experience issues please contact Capital Construction to report them 

as well as notify your service provider to schedule a service call for recalibration. 

 

If you DO NOT want your satellite dish re-installed once the roof replacement is 

completed, please contact Josie Flicek before May 31st at 952.222.4004 or at 

josie.f@capitalmn.com to let her know so it can be properly disposed of. 

  

 

Thank you,  

 

Capital Construction 

501 Travelers Tr. W. 

Burnsville, MN 55337 

Office: 952-222-4004 


